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I oppose HB2025. This bill adds so many extra taxes and fees to working families 

that are already struggling in this state. The cost of living has become so high that it's 

getting ridiculous to just survive. The state continues to add taxes and fees and is 

pushing out businesses and workers. I have lived in Oregon all my life and am getting 

to a point of wanting to relocate to another state. No more taxes. No more fees. 

Please get back to basics and budgeting the funds you already have taken from us. 

Do better Oregon!  


